
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
SA Power Networks 2020-25 Revised Proposal – Reliability Expenditure - Response from the Town 
of Gawler 
 
In general the Town of Gawler does not directly support the proposal by SAPN but rather supports 
the AER to review the proposal by SAPN. The Town of Gawler at its recent ordinary Council meeting 
held on 17 December 2019 where the following was moved. 
 

That Council:- 
1. Note SA Power Networks 2020-25 revised proposal to Australian Energy Regulator – 

Increased Reliability report. 
2. Support the Australian Energy Regulator to review the SA Power Networks proposal to 

include $15 Million to finalise its ‘Harden the Network’ Program that will reduce the length 
of power outages by two hours each year for around 50,000 customers in South Australia, 
including approximately 3000 customers in the Town of Gawler.  

 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide this feedback that is notably due today to the AER.  
 
Regards, 
 
Town of Gawler  l  PO Box 130 Gawler SA 5118 
 


